
 NEWSLETTER WEEK ENDING 18th OCTOBER 2024 

SAFEGUARDING NOTICE : Please note if you have a concern with regards to a child please contact Ms Fernandez our Designated 

safeguarding lead or Mrs Smith Responsible Named Person on 01274 545019  or office@hstb.co.uk  

HARVEST SERVICE  

 

On Friday the 25th October at 9.00am we will be 

holding our Annual Harvest Service in                             

St. Barnabas Church. This year we are doing the 

TIN CHALLENGE again to see how many tins we 

can collect for the Farcliffe Family Centre. We did 

an amazing job last year and our tins of food 

provided support for over 50 families.                          

Let’s see if we can make our target of 1000 tins. If 

every child brought in 2 -3 tins we would 

definitely make it. School council delivered the Tin 

Challenge assembly this week and the race is on 

to see which class manages to collect the most 

tins!! Help your child’s class to be the winners and 

help some of our vulnerable families within our 

community this winter. Thankyou 

  Attendance         
Best attenders last week were RC 100% WOW!! 
Whole school attendance for the week was 96.2%. 

Attendance for the year so far is at 96.9% 

Please note absences will now be queried and proof of illness 
be required. Please help us improve attendance! 

Class  % Attendance  

RC 100% 

RM 99.3% 

6W 98.9% 

3P 98.7% 

6E 98.7% 

4B 98.6% 

2J 97.3% 

5G 97.2% 

5S 96.1% 

3D 94.5% 

4CM 94.1% 

1K 92.7% 

1A 92.6% 

2B 88.6% 

Please ensure your child comes to school every day.  If 
your child is poorly, please remember to call school on 

01274 545019 option 1, to let us know the reason. 

 RECEPTION 

BALANCE BIKES                
On Tuesday 22nd and Wednesday the 23rd of 

October we will be running balance bike 

sessions with our reception children. It is a 

fantastic opportunity for our children to gain 

confidence and develop early skills of riding a 

bike. The sessions will be followed up after 

half term with 3 additional days on the 5th              

6th and 7th of November to ensure that all 

pupils have had the opportunity to take part.                                            

                               
 

 

 
                                                     

SUPERSTAR OF THE WEEK! 
Benyamin Shayan 4CM for Amazing writing! 

 

 

 UPCOMING EVENTS                         

Thursday 17th October – Y5 Lantern Workshops 

Monday 21st October – Reception Woods visit 

Tues 22nd & Weds 23rd – Reception Balance Bike sessions 

Wednesday 23rd October – Y5 & 6 Cross Country Tournament 

Friday 25th October – 9.00am Harvest Festival in Church 

Friday 25th October – PCSO Bonfire Safety Sessions Y5 & Y6 

Friday 25th October – 3.15pm School Closes for Half term Break 

 

 

 

 

  ECO TEAM COMPETITION           
Use your imagination and recycle your 

rubbish to make a toy. Bring it into school for 

judging by Wednesday 23rd October. Get 

creative and showcase your talents! 
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